From: Robert Hanacek

To: Cassie Mason
Subject: Lowering citywide speed limit
Date: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 12:55:33 PM

*** This email originated from outside City of Gunnison - PLEASE USE CAUTION
OPENING LINKS, ATTACHMENTS OR REPLYING ***
Dear Ms. Mason,

I'd like to offer input on the speed limit reduction initiative. Having suffered daily speeding
traffic on my residential street (South Boulevard) endangering immediate surroundings of our
homes -- nearly each one with children -- | consider the citywide reduction the most important
public safety measure, and I'm grateful the city council is finally taking on this initiative.
Gunnison has other qualities to offer beside being the "fastest to cross” town holding the
world-record street widths. Obviously, the speed limit reduction will be meaningless without
the corresponding enforcement, and | hope the council will do their best to establish cohesive
practices to make our town a safer place for its residents.

I greatly appreciate your forwarding my input to the decision makers involved in today's
discussion of this topic.

Kind Regards,

Robert Hanacek
Gunnison, CO
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